
From:
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Date: June 29, 2017 11:28:41 AM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-10-17 3:27 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-10

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
raymona pullen

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
enough is enough we are already paying more than anyone else in north america, ontario and all its
citizens are already trying to cover costs from the last increase and even with the proposed "25%"
reduction my bill has increased 50% since we became hydro one.  i have an energy star home with all
energy star applicances, furnace and air conditioner and still my bills are outrages.  we need hydro at a
reasonable price and we are not seeing that with hydro one.

-- Attachment --
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